
 

Tetra Pak to launch paper straw

Tetra Pak has joined the Last Plastic Straw movement and will be launching a paper straw suitable for its portion-sized
carton packages.

Tetra Pak has also been working to encourage consumers to push straws back in the pack once they have consumed the
contents so they can be collected along with the rest of the package.

Tetra Pak packages are, on average, 75% paperboard.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com

https://www.bizcommunity.com/
http://www.plasticpollutioncoalition.org/no-straw-please/
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